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Cohen's Pathways of the Pulp Expert Consult - E-Book
Louis H. Berman 2015-09-23 The definitive endodontics
reference, Cohen’s Pathways of the Pulp is known for its
comprehensive coverage of leading-edge information,
materials, and techniques. It examines all aspects of
endodontic care, from preparing the clinician and
patient for endodontic treatment to the role the
endodontist can play in the treatment of traumatic
injuries and to the procedures used in the treatment of
pediatric and older patients. Not only does Hargreaves
and Cohen’s 10th edition add five chapters on hot new
topics, it also includes online access! As an Expert
Consult title, Cohen’s Pathways of the Pulp lets you
search the entire contents of the book on your computer,
and includes five online chapters not available in the
printed text, plus videos, a searchable image
collection, and more. For evidence-based endodontics
research and treatment, this is your one-stop resource!
Lippincott Review for NCLEX-PN Barbara K. Timby
2017-01-26 Lippincott Review for NCLEX-PN, 11E is
designed to help pre-licensure nursing students in
practical and vocational nursing programs prepare to
take the licensing examination. More than 2,000
questions span all areas of nursing practice. Seventeen
specialty tests contain questions across all the Client
Need categories of the NCLEX-PN. A two-part
Comprehensive Examination contains 263 items--more than
the maximum of 205 questions asked on the NCLEX-PN—to
provide an outlet for comprehensive review and test
practice. Every test section concludes with a review of
Correct Answers, Rationales, and Test Taking Strategies.
A detailed section of Frequently Asked Questions
provides details about the design and process of the
NCLEX-PN, as well as tips for students on how to
prepare. Questions fully align with the National Council
of State Boards of Nursing (NCSBN) 2017 PN test plan and
are written in the style used on the licensing
examination, including the use of all the types of
alternate-format questions found on the licensing
examination. A free trial of PassPoint PN provides book
purchasers an opportunity to practice with additional
questions and gives a sneak preview of the full
PassPoint PN product.
Study Guide to Accompany Maternal and Child Health
Nursing Adele Pillitteri 2010 Designed to be used by the
student together with the sixth edition of Maternal and
child health nursing by Adele Pillitteri.
Emergency Medical Responder Chris Le Baudour 2011 The
leader in the field, Emergency Medical Responder, Ninth
Edition, provides clear first responder-level training
for fire service, emergency, law enforcement, military,
civil, and industrial personnel. The new ninth edition
retains many successful features from previous editions
and includes new topics and concepts that have recently
become part of most Emergency Medical Responder
programs. The foundation of this text is the new
National Emergency Medical Services Education Standards
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for Emergency Medical Responder, and it also includes
the 2010 American Heart Association guidelines for
Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation and First Aid.
Rockwood and Green's Fractures in Adults Paul Tornetta,
III 2019-02-22 This exhaustive reference includes new
chapters and pedagogical features, as well as—for the
first time—content on managing fragility factures. To
facilitate fast, easy absorption of the material, this
edition has been streamlined and now includes more
tables, charts, and treatment algorithms than ever
before. Experts in their field share their experiences
and offer insights and guidance on the latest technical
developments for common orthopaedic procedures,
including their preferred treatment options.
Nancy Caroline's Emergency Care in the Streets American
Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons (AAOS), 2010-02-05 Think
back to a time when paramedics didn’t exist. When
“drivers” simply brought injured patients to the
hospital. When the EMS industry was in its infancy. A
time before Nancy Caroline. Dr. Caroline’s work
transformed EMS and the entire paramedic field. She
created the first national standard curriculum for
paramedic training in the United States. She also wrote
the first paramedic textbook: Emergency Care in the
Streets. The impact that Dr. Caroline had on EMS and
health care spanned across the U.S. and abroad. From
establishing EMS systems to training paramedics, to
providing better nourishment and health care for
orphans, her work had a profound impact on humanity.
Throughout her life, Dr. Caroline brought a sense of
excitement, joy, and humor to her work. The American
Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons is proud to continue Dr.
Caroline’s legacy. Her sense of excitement and humor
live on in this text, which is dedicated to her. The
Sixth Edition honors Dr. Caroline’s work with a clear,
fun, understandable writing style for which she was
known. Welcome back a familiar training companion to
your classroom! Say hello to Sidney Sinus, AV Abe, and a
cast of memorable characters and amusing anecdotes. Make
learning for your students more fun!
Examination of Musculoskeletal Injuries With Web
Resource-4th Edition Shultz, Sandra 2015-09-30
Examination of Musculoskeletal Injuries, Fourth Edition,
guides current and future athletic trainers and
rehabilitation professionals through the examination and
evaluation of musculoskeletal injuries both on and off
the field.
Emergency Care and Transportation of the Sick and
Injured American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons 1999
This Review Manual Has Been Designed To Prepare Students
For Exams By Including The Same Type Of Questions That
They Are Likely To See On Classroom And National
Examinations. The Manual Contains Multiple-Choice
Question Exams With An Answer Key And Page References.
It Is Also Available In Print And Online.
Behavioral Consultation in Applied Settings Thomas R.
Kratochwill 2013-11-21 This guidebook has been developed
as a skill-training package to teach psychologists,
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counselors, social workers, and other applied mentalhealth professionals a model for the delivery of
behavioral interventions through a behavioral
consultation approach. This train ing guide is an
abridged version of the skills taught as part of a
behavioral consultation model. As such it is not
intended to be an exhaustive program in behavioral
consultation. Usually, consultation skills are taught
over a period of several months in university training
programs. Also, the most successful use of the guidebook
can be accom plished only with prerequisite training in
behavioral analysis and assessment as a method of
delivering psychological services. Thus, individuals
using this guidebook should obtain supervised training
in this area. The book is also designed to accompany
Bergan and Kratochwill (1990). Some individuals may have
a background in behavioral assess ment and intervention.
In this case, the use of this guidebook can provide the
user who has not been exposed to the specifics of the
behavioral consultation approach valuable information
regarding in terviewing forms of assessment and
intervention. Such activities can be extremely useful
when incorporated into regular clinical work in applied
settings and supplemented with other assessment and
inter vention methods. Given the importance of
successful interviewing in applied settings, a major
clinical tool should be available after careful study of
this guidebook.
EMR Complete Daniel Limmer 2013-11-11 This is a
combination text/workbook that enables students to
instantly apply knowledge learned throughout a chapter
by reading short segments followed by immediate review
in which they can write and then check their answers.
The Teaching and Learning package includes online access
to instructor and student resources.
Community & Public Health Nursing: Promoting the
Public’s Health Judith Allender 2013-04-26 Community &
Public Health Nursing is designed to provide students a
basic grounding in public health nursing principles
while emphasizing aggregate-level nursing. While weaving
in meaningful examples from practice throughout the
text, the authors coach students on how to navigate
between conceptualizing about a population-focus while
also continuing to advocate and care for individuals,
families, and aggregates. This student-friendly, highly
illustrated text engages students, and by doing so,
eases students into readily applying public health
principles along with evidence-based practice, nursing
science, and skills that promote health, prevent
disease, as well as protect at-risk populations! What
the 8th edition of this text does best is assist
students in broadening the base of their knowledge and
skills that they can employ in both the community and
acute care settings, while the newly enhanced ancillary
resources offers interactive tools that allow students
of all learning styles to master public health nursing.
American Indians Jack Utter 2001 Answer to today's
questions.
Advanced Pediatric Assessment, Third Edition Ellen M.
Chiocca, PhD, CPNP, RNC-NIC 2019-08-28 Underscores the
unique health needs of children at different ages and
developmental stages This is the only text/reference
book to deliver the specialized knowledge and skills
needed to accurately assess children during health and
illness. Comprehensive and detailed, it emphasizes the
unique anatomic and physiologic differences among
infants, children, and adults. The third edition
features updated clinical practice guidelines, clinical
decision-making, formulating differential diagnoses, and
evidence-based practice. It newly addresses toxic stress
and trauma-informed care and child witnesses to violent
acts. Additionally, the book provides several new
features facilitating quick access to key information
along with new instructor and student resources. Using a
body system that highlights developmental and cultural
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considerations, the text examines the physical and
psychosocial principles of growth and development with a
focus on health promotion and wellness. Especially
useful features include a detailed chapter on helpful
communication techniques when assessing children of
various ages and developmental levels, a chapter on the
assessment of child abuse and neglect, over 280 photos
and charts depicting a variety of commonly encountered
pediatric findings, and sample medical record
documentation in each chapter. New to the Third Edition:
Now in full-color! Now includes NEW instructor resources
(Power Points, Test Bank, 4-color Image Bank) Updated
clinical practice guidelines Clinical decision making,
formulating differential diagnoses, and evidence-based
practice Immigrant and refugee health Toxic stress and
trauma-informed care Child witnesses to violent acts
Content outline at the beginning of each chapter Callout boxes summarizing key information Summary boxes on
essential areas of physical exams Key Features: Focuses
exclusively on the health history and assessment of
infants, children, and adolescents Describes the unique
anatomic and physiologic differences among infants,
children, and adults Provides comprehensive and in-depth
information for APN students and new practitioners
Addresses family, developmental, nutritional, and child
mistreatment assessment Includes clinical practice
guidelines for common medical conditions Incorporates
up-to-date screening and health promotion guidelines
Prehospital Emergency Care Joseph J. Mistovich 2013
Prehospital Emergency Care , Tenth Edition, meets the
National EMS Education Standards and is the most
complete resource for EMT-B training. This best-selling,
student-friendly book contains clear, step-by-step
explanations with comprehensive, stimulating, and
challenging material that prepares users for real onthe-job situations. Featuring case studies, state-ofthe-art scans, algorithms, protocols, and the inclusion
of areas above and beyond the DOT protocols, the tenth
edition effectively prepares students for success. The
assessment and emergency care sections provide the most
up-to-date strategies for providing competent care; and
the enrichment sections further enhance students'
ability to assess and manage ill and injured patients in
prehospital environments. The text's table of contents
is organized to follow the National EMS Educational
Standards.
Leddy & Pepper's Conceptual Bases of Professional
Nursing Lucy Hood 2013-11-26 Easy to read and highly
practical, Leddy & Pepper’s Conceptual Bases of
Professional Nursing, 8th Edition provides a broad
overview of the nursing profession, addressing
philosophical, developmental, sociocultural,
environmental, political, health care delivery, and
leadership issues vital for career enhancement. The
author covers professional nursing roles and client care
issues, stimulate nurses to learn more about presented
content, and present strategies to deal with the
emotional and ethical dimensions of professional
practice. Updated to reflect the latest advances in the
field, the Eighth Edition now includes real life
clinical scenarios and introduces students to the
complex environment of nursing practice today through
Hood’s Professional Nurse Contributions Model, which
synthesizes the affective, cognitive, behavioral, and
psychomotor domains of professional practice. Also new
is a unique online Interactive Literature Assessment
Tool that gets students thinking critically about the
relationship between issues discussed in current journal
articles and their future nursing careers. This edition
also offers an expanded student resource program, which
is customizable to the student’s level of practice
expertise.
Emergency Care Daniel J. Limmer EMT-P 2015-03-04 This is
the eBook of the printed book and may not include any
media, website access codes, or print supplements that
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may come packaged with the bound book. For courses in
Emergency Medical Technician Training and Emergency
Medical Services Help students think like EMTs with the
gold standard for EMT training For over 30 years,
Emergency Care has provided generations of EMT students
with the practical information they need to succeed in
the classroom and in the field. Updated with the latest
research and developments in emergency medical services,
this edition meets the 2010 American Heart Association
guidelines for CPR and ECC. Using the National EMS
Education Standards as a foundation, Emergency Care goes
beyond the Standards to provide the most current,
accurate reflection of EMS practice today. The text
integrates scientific principles in an easy-tounderstand way, with a host of critical-thinking
features that help students learn to think like EMTs.
Also available with MyBRADYLab™ This title is also
available with MyBRADYLab–an online homework, tutorial,
and assessment program designed to work with this text
to engage students and improve results. Within its
structured environment, students practice what they
learn, test their understanding, and pursue a
personalized study plan that helps them better absorb
course material and understand difficult concepts. NOTE:
You are purchasing a standalone product; MyBRADYLab does
not come packaged with this content. If you would like
to purchase both the physical text and MyBRADYLab,
search for ISBN: 0134190750/9780134190754 Emergency Care
plus MyBRADYLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card -- for
Emergency Care That package includes: 0133946096 /
9780133946093 MyBRADYLab with Pearson eText -- Access
Card -- for Emergency Care 0134024559 / 9780134024554
Emergency Care MyBRADYLab should only be purchased when
required by an instructor.
Emergency Medical Responder American Academy of
Orthopaedic Surgeons 2010 Updated To The new National
EMS Education Standards and endorsed by the American
Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons, The fifth edition of
our core first responder textbook, Emergency Medical
Responder, continues to take an assessment-based
approach to emergency medical responder training.
Designed to meet the needs of law enforcement personnel,
fire fighters, rescue squad personnel, athletic
trainers, college students, and laypersons, The text and
features found in the fifth edition will help students
take the next step toward becoming outstanding Emergency
Medical Responders.
Moore's Clinically Oriented Anatomy Arthur F. Dalley II
2021-12-07 Renowned for its comprehensive coverage and
engaging, storytelling approach, the bestselling Moore’s
Clinically Oriented Anatomy, 9th Edition, guides
students from initial anatomy and foundational science
courses through clinical training and practice. A
popular resource for a variety of programs, this proven
text serves as a complete reference, emphasizing anatomy
that is important in physical diagnosis for primary
care, interpretation of diagnostic imaging, and
understanding the anatomical basis of emergency medicine
and general surgery. The 9th Edition reflects the latest
changes in the clinical application of anatomy as well
as preparation for the USMLE while maintaining the
highest standards for scientific and clinical accuracy.
EMT Complete Chris Le Baudour 2013-01-02 Rev. ed. of:
EMT complete / Daniel Limmer, Christopher J. Le Baudour;
medical editor, Edward T. Dickinson.
Case Studies: Emergency Care and Transportation of the
Sick and Injured Beth Ann McNeill 2011-10-03 This manual
is the ideal student supplement, in support of casebased learning, to Emergency Care and Transportation of
the Sick and Injured, Tenth Edition.
Moss and Adams' Heart Disease in Infants, Children, and
Adolescents 2001 Recommended in the Brandon/Hill
selected list of print books and journals for the small
medical library - April 2003 Updated throughout, the
Sixth Edition of Moss and Adams' Heart Disease in
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Infants, Children, and Adolescents: Including the Fetus
and Young Adult continues to be the primary cardiology
text for those who care for infants, children,
adolescents, young adults, and fetuses with heart
disease. The most comprehensive text in the field, the
text covers basic science theory through clinical
practice of cardiovascular disease in the young with
information being updated to reflect the la.
EMT Complete Daniel Limmer 2006-09-01 Brady, your
partner for life, is pleased to present a new solution
for your EMT course. This new solution focuses on two
ideas: 1) a combination text/workbook enables students
to instantly apply knowledge learned—throughout a
chapter, not just at the end; 2) understanding the
perspectives of all individuals on scene makes for
better judgment and decisionmaking. Inside, the
worktext, you will find that the content is well
organized, easy to read and based on current EMS
research and practice. Additionally, integrated elements
are found throughout each chapter to challenge and
encourage students to test their understanding of
concepts as they are presented.
F. A. S. T Exam Prep Eric R. Bauer 2014-02-06 This is
the most UP TO DATE exam prep book on the market.
Current CAMTS standards and test prep questions based on
the newest FP-C and CFRN exam content. Preparing for
advanced certification exams isn't easy! It requires
planning ahead, studying hard and having quality
materials from experienced educators to guide you. This
2nd edition book includes over 350 critical care level
questions, rational and test tips, designed to provide
you with practice in the types of questions typical of
the CFRN, FP-C or CCP-C exams. In addition, the
questions in this book are a sampling of topics used to
drive advanced certification test banks, allowing you a
great way to review. This book was authored by the same
quality educators that bring our industry-leading
CFRN/FP-C Exam Review & Advanced Practice Update book.
Combined these books for an unbeatable set of advanced
certification review tools! Go to www.flightbridgeed.com
for our free podcast series!
Lippincott Illustrated Reviews: Biochemistry Emine E
Abali 2021-01-21 Like other titles in the popular
Lippincott® Illustrated Review Series, this text follows
an intuitive outline organization and boasts a wealth of
study aids that clarify challenging information and
strengthen retention and understanding. This updated and
revised edition emphasizes clinical application and
features new exercises, questions, and accompanying
digital resources to ready students for success on exams
and beyond.
Surgical Recall Lorne H. Blackbourne 2011-11-11 Now in
its Sixth Edition, Surgical Recall allows for rapid-fire
review of surgical clerkship material for third- or
fourth-year medical students preparing for the USMLE and
shelf exams. Written in a concise question-and-answer
format—double-column, question on the left, answer on
the right—Surgical Recall addresses both general surgery
and surgical subspecialties. Students on rotation or
being PIMPed can quickly refer to Surgical Recall for
accurate and on-the-spot answers. The book includes
survival tactics and tips for success on the boards and
wards as well as key information for those new to the
surgical suite.
Emergency Care and Transportation of the Sick and
Injured American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons (AAOS),
2014-09-22 The core training program for the EMT
provider level.
Critical Care Transport American Academy of Orthopaedic
Surgeons (AAOS), 2009-11-13 Welcome to the new gold
standard in critical care transport training. Published
in conjunction with the American Academy of Orthopaedic
Surgeons (AAOS) and the American College of Emergency
Physicians (ACEP), Critical Care Transport offers
cutting edge content relevant to any healthcare provider
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training in critical care transport. Like no other
textbook in this market, Critical Care Transport
thoroughly prepares medical professionals to function as
competent members of a critical care team by covering
the material that everyone—paramedics, nurses,
physicians, and specialty crew—needs to know to operate
effectively in the prehospital critical care
environment. This book meets the curricula of major
critical care training programs, including University of
Maryland, Baltimore County (UMBC). It covers both ground
and flight transport, and meets the objectives of
critical care transport certification exams such as the
Certified Flight Paramedic (FP-C) exam administered by
the Board for Critical Care Transport Paramedic
Certification. Content includes information specific to
prehospital critical care transport, such as flight
physiology, lab analysis, hemodynamic monitoring, and
specialized devices such as the intra-aortic balloon
pump. Standard topics such as airway management, trauma,
and pharmacology are covered in the context of critical
care. Chapters have been authored by leading critical
care professionals across the country and represent the
most current, state-of-the-art information on management
of critical care patients.
Cardiovascular Emergencies 2014-10-27 Emergency medicine
textbook on identifying and treating cardiac
emergencies, includes interpretation of ECGs, use of
ultrasound in diagnosis, identification of arrhythmias,
shock, syncope, post-arrest syndrome and much more.
Ensuring Safe Medicines and Medical Devices for Children
United States. Congress. Senate. Committee on Health,
Education, Labor, and Pensions 2008
Lever's Histopathology of the Skin David E. Elder 2009
Lever's Histopathology of the Skin is a classic,
comprehensive work that has been used by generations of
dermatopathologists, pathologists, and dermatologists to
further their knowledge, in their current practices, and
in the training of their students. The pathophysiologic
organization is based on Walter Lever's original scheme,
with appropriate modifications over the years, and is
more efficient than the pattern method, since related
entities are discussed in juxtaposition. This edition
contains over 1,400 full-color illustrations, including
photomicrographs and clinical photographs of diseases
not covered in previous editions. The chapter on
algorithmic pattern recognition has been expanded and
extensively cross-referenced to the chapters on diseases
to aid readers in generating differential diagnoses for
unknown cases. A companion Website will offer the fully
searchable text and an image bank.
Nurse's Handbook of Health Assessment Janet R. Weber
2013-11-18 Renowned for its holistic perspective and
step-by-step approach, this pocket-size text takes you
through every stage of the nursing assessment for adults
and special populations. The book’s “see” and “do”
guidance provides all that you need to perform a range
of common assessment procedures with confidence.
The Ultimate Guide To Choosing a Medical Specialty Brian
Freeman 2004-01-09 The first medical specialty selection
guide written by residents for students! Provides an
inside look at the issues surrounding medical specialty
selection, blending first-hand knowledge with useful
facts and statistics, such as salary information,
employment data, and match statistics. Focuses on all
the major specialties and features firsthand portrayals
of each by current residents. Also includes a guide to
personality characteristics that are predominate with
practitioners of each specialty. “A terrific mixture of
objective information as well as factual data make this
book an easy, informative, and interesting read.” -Review from a 4th year Medical Student
Emergency Care and Transportation of the Sick and
Injured Essentials Package Aaos 2021-02-24 About
Emergency Care and Transportation of the Sick and
Injured, Twelfth Edition: Since 1971, Emergency Care and
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Transportation of the Sick and Injured has advanced how
EMS education is delivered to help train exceptional EMS
professionals around the globe. Fifty years later, the
Twelfth Edition is now the most advanced EMT teaching
and learning system ever developed. Current State-ofthe-Art Medical Content Comprehensive coverage of the
National EMS Education Standards and the 2020 American
Heart Association (AHA) Guidelines for Cardiopulmonary
Resuscitation and Emergency Cardiovascular Care (ECC).
Evidence-based medical concepts are incorporated to
ensure that students and instructors have accurate,
insightful interpretation of medical science as it
applies to prehospital medicine today. Updated coverage
of PPE and CDC guidelines for safe patient care during
COVID-19 pandemic. A Focus on Career Readiness and
Employability Greater emphasis on soft skill
development, including empathy, teamwork, interpersonal
skills, and problem solving, and how critical these
skills are for better patient outcomes. Enhanced content
on provider mental health, wellness, and safety.
Evolving patient case studies that deliver clinical
education and help prepare students to care for patients
in the field. The cases offer increased focus on EMS
provider leadership and critical thinking skills
throughout the text. A new "Street Smarts" feature that
helps bridge the gap between the classroom and field
environment by addressing nontechnical skills that
improve patient and co-worker interactions. A Foundation
for Success The textbook design and layout have been
revised to improve visualization of key content and
overall readability. Comprehensive anatomy, physiology,
pathophysiology, and medical terminology content is
delivered in early chapters, and subsequently reinforced
in related chapters throughout the textbook. Valuable
student resources, including audiobook, interactive
lectures, test prep, soft-skill simulations, and videos
cater to a variety of learning styles and needs.
Educators are supported by a broad range of
instructional and assessment resources to fully enable
traditional, hybrid, and flipped course delivery.
EMT Crash Course with Online Practice Test, 2nd Edition
Christopher Coughlin 2017-12-14 REA’s EMT Crash Course®
Everything you need for the exam – in a fast review
format! REA’s EMT Crash Course® is the only book of its
kind for the last-minute studier or any prospective
Emergency Medical Technician who wants a quick refresher
before taking the NREMT Certification Exam. Targeted,
Focused Review – Study Only What You Need to Know
Written by an EMS Program Director and NREMT paramedic
with 30 years of experience, EMT Crash Course® relies on
the author’s careful analysis of the exam’s content and
actual test questions. It covers only the information
tested on the exam, so you can make the most of your
valuable study time. Our fully indexed targeted review
covers all the official test categories including
airway, ventilation, oxygenation, trauma, cardiology,
medical, and EMS operations and is packed with practice
questions and answers at the end of each chapter. Also
included are tips and insights on résumé building,
information on finding additional training
opportunities, and more. Expert Test-taking Strategies
Our experienced EMT author explains the structure of the
NREMT Certification Exam, so you know what to expect on
test day. He also shares detailed question-level
strategies and shows you the best way to answer
questions. By following our expert tips and advice, you
can score higher on every section of the exam. Must-know
Key Terms Knowing the right medical terminology can make
a real difference in your test score. That’s why we
cover more than 400 EMT terms you need to know before
you take your exam. Full-length Online Practice Exam The
book comes with a true-to-format online practice test
with diagnostic feedback, topic-level scoring, and
detailed answer explanations to help students gauge
their test-readiness. No matter how or when you prepare
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for the EMT exam, REA’s EMT Crash Course® will show you
how to study efficiently and strategically, so you can
get a great score! REA’s EMT Crash Course® Everything
you need for the exam – in a fast review format! REA’s
EMT Crash Course® is the only book of its kind for the
last-minute studier or any prospective Emergency Medical
Technician who wants a quick refresher before taking the
NREMT Certification Exam. Targeted, Focused Review –
Study Only What You Need to Know Written by an EMS
Program Director and NREMT paramedic with 30 years of
experience, EMT Crash Course® relies on the author’s
careful analysis of the exam’s content and actual test
questions. It covers only the information tested on the
exam, so you can make the most of your valuable study
time. Our fully indexed targeted review covers all the
official test categories including airway, ventilation,
oxygenation, trauma, cardiology, medical, and EMS
operations and is packed with practice questions and
answers at the end of each chapter. Also included are
tips and insights on résumé building, information on
finding additional training opportunities, and more.
Expert Test-taking Strategies Our experienced EMT author
explains the structure of the NREMT Certification Exam,
so you know what to expect on test day. He also shares
detailed question-level strategies and shows you the
best way to answer questions. By following our expert
tips and advice, you can score higher on every section
of the exam. Must-know Key Terms Knowing the right
medical terminology can make a real difference in your
test score. That’s why we cover more than 400 EMT terms
you need to know before you take your exam. Full-length
Online Practice Exam The book comes with a true-toformat online practice test with diagnostic feedback,
topic-level scoring, and detailed answer explanations to
help students gauge their test-readiness. No matter how
or when you prepare for the EMT exam, REA’s EMT Crash
Course® will show you how to study efficiently and
strategically, so you can get a great score! About the
Author Dr. Christopher Coughlin is the EMS Program
Director for Glendale Community College in Glendale,
Arizona. Dr. Coughlin has been an NREMT paramedic since
1991 and was one of the first 850 nationally certified
flight paramedics (FP-C) in the United States. Dr.
Coughlin earned his AAS in Advanced Emergency Medical
Technology from Glendale Community College; his B.A. in
Adult Education from Ottawa University, Phoenix,
Arizona; his M.Ed. in Educational Leadership from
Northern Arizona University, Flagstaff, Arizona, and his
Ph.D. in Professional Studies from Capella University,
Minneapolis, Minnesota.
Case Studies: Emergency Care and Transportation of the
Sick and Injured Beth Ann McNeill 2011-10-03 Designed as
a companion to Emergency Care and Transportation of the
Sick and Injured, Tenth Edition, Case Studies offers
detailed cases that align with the chapter content in
the Tenth Edition. An ideal supplement to any course
that utilizes the Tenth Edition, all EMT students will
benefit from these vivid, realistic cases. Each case
presents SAMPLE history, vital signs, and assessment
information in tabular format for ease of use and
features a scenario analysis, answer rationales, and a
completed patient care report. Cases covering thirty-one
topics are presented, including respiratory emergencies,
toxicology, obstetrics and neonatal care, geriatric
emergencies, and incident management. Case-based
resources encourage active learning, promote criticalthinking skills, and help you make the connection
between cognitive information learned in class and reallife situations. Features of Case Studies include:
Realistic scenarios and humanizing details that give you
a sense of being on scene with real patients
Comprehensive rationales for all critical-thinking
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questions Focus on systematic patient assessment, scene
leadership, and documentation Challenges EMTs will face
in the field, such as refusal of care, complications
from weather, potentially hazardous scenes, and
incomplete patient histories Providers who model a high
standard of care
West's Pulmonary Pathophysiology John B. West 2021-03-22
Reflecting the trusted expertise of Dr. John B. West and
Dr. Andrew M. Luks, West’s Pulmonary Pathophysiology:
The Essentials, Tenth Edition offers accessible
explanations of disease processes that affect the
respiratory system. This best-selling companion to
West’s Respiratory Physiology: The Essentials, 11th
Edition, has served generations of students and
practitioners who work with respiratory patients,
presenting vital knowledge in a concise, straightforward
manner that’s easy to understand. Building on this
legacy of success, the tenth edition is updated
throughout with the latest clinical perspectives, new
images, clinical vignettes, and enhanced USMLE-style
review questions to help students excel in today’s
changing healthcare practice.
Emergency Care and Transportation of the Sick and
Injured American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons 2011 In
1971, the American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons
(AAOS) published the first edition of Emergency Care and
Transportation of the Sick and Injured and created the
backbone of EMS education. Now, the Tenth Edition of
this gold standard training program raises the bar even
higher with its world-class content and instructional
resources that meet the diverse needs of today's
educators and students.Based on the new National EMS
Education Standards, the Tenth Edition offers complete
coverage of every competency statement with clarity and
precision in a concise format that ensures student
comprehension and encourages critical thinking. The
experienced author team and AAOS medical editors have
transformed the Education Standards into a training
program that reflects current trends in prehospital
medicine and best practices. New cognitive and didactic
material is presented, along with new skills and
features, to create a robust and innovative training
solution for your course that will engage student's
minds.Interactive resources, including online testing
and assessment materials, learning management system,
and eLearning student resources, allow you the
flexibility to build the course that works best for you
and your students. The Tenth Edition is the only way to
prepare EMT students for the challenges they will face
in the field.
Emergency American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons
2006-03 Textbook for EMT training. The DVD walks
students through the skills necessary to pass the EMTBasic practical exam.
Handbook of Fractures Kenneth Egol 2014-09-29 This
practical handbook covers the diagnosis and management
of fractures in adults and children. Each chapter is
organized as follows: Epidemiology, Anatomy, Mechanism
of Injury, Clinical Evaluation, Radiologic Evaluation,
Classification, treatment, Complications. Section 1 also
covers Multiple Trauma, Gunshot Wounds, pathologic and
periprosthetic fractures, and orthopedic analgesia. The
new edition will be in full color and will include a new
chapter on the basic science of fracture healing, as
well as a new section on intraoperative Imaging.
Features: Bulleted format allows quick access and easy
reading Consistent format for targeted reading Covers
adult and pediatric fractures Covers fractures in all
anatomic areas Heavily illustrated PortableIn Full color
New chapter: Basic Science of Fracture Healing New
Section: Intraoperative Imaging
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